
Bristol Water Works Corporation 
5500 Seneca Point Road 
Canandaigua, NY 14424 

 
 
September 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary to the Commission  
Department of Public Service  
Three Empire State Plaza, 20th Floor  
Albany, NY 12223  
 
RE: CASE 17-W-0010 – Petition of Bristol Water-Works Corporation 

to Defer Extraordinary Water Main Leak Repair Costs Over and 
Above the Level Last Established in Rates. 

 
Compliance filing pursuant to Commission Order issued and 
effective July 16, 2018 (Ordering Clause No. 3).  

  
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Enclosed for filing is Deferred Repair Cost Surcharge 
Statement No. 1, to P.S.C. No. 3 – Water, effective October 1, 
2019, in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 

   
The requirements of Public Service Law §89-c (10) and 

§16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication of the 
enclosed tariff statement have been waived.  The Company will 
individually notify customers of the new tariff statement and 
will file a copy of the customer notification letter with the 
Secretary to the Commission as directed in the Commission’s 
Order.   
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Todd Cook, President  
Bristol Water Works Corporation 

Received: 09/20/2019


